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15th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are fortunate that we can put on a Christmas performance this year with the children from 
Pugwash and Minnows. There will be two performances, one on Tuesday 14th December and the 
other on Thursday 16th December, both at 2pm. Each family will be allocated two tickets for ONE 
of these performances. Please indicate your preference and return the slip below to the class 
teacher by Wednesday 1st December. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
The EYFS team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please complete and return to school by Wednesday 1st December. 
Please tick ONE box only. 
 
 
 Two tickets for Tuesday 14th Decmber at 2pm. 
 
  
 Two tickets for Thursday 16th Dcember at 2pm. 
 
 
Name of child ___________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


